
From: Beller, Debra L  
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 1:13 PM 
Subject: Access to ePrint restricted after Oct. 31  
 

Hello, 

You’re receiving this email because you are identified as having access to ePrint, the report repository 
that allows HR and Finance staff across campus to view historic reports online. No new reports have 
been added to ePrint since October 1, 2014, but campus and central office staff are still viewing the 
reports stored on ePrint for historical purposes.   

ePrint will not be retired for another year, but after October 31, 2015, when old mainframe systems are 
shut down, security features that limit users to specific departments will no longer be available. To 
protect the security of ePrint data, access will be restricted to a small group of users in central 
administrative offices. 

Who will have access? 
The ConnectCarolina team is working to determine who has a critical business need to retain access to 
ePrint after October 31. If you are identified as a member of that group, we’ll be in touch to let you 
know and to tell you how to get in to the system as the date gets closer.  

Questions or concerns? 
For more information on what is happening to our legacy systems like ePrint, refer to 
http://ccinfo.unc.edu/legacy. If you have a question or concern about the legacy systems, send an email 
to connectcarolina@unc.edu, and we’ll route your question to the person who can answer it. 

 
 
Debra Beller 
Communications Specialist 
ConnectCarolina, ITS Enterprise Applications 
919.843.0477 
debra_beller@unc.edu 
http://ccinfo.unc.edu/  
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